
Fact Sheet for prescription medications:

1) The State of Maryland requires that signatures from
parents/guardians and the pediatrician must be completed in
order for a student to receive any medication in school.
(Over-the-Counter and Prescription)

2) Prescription medication must be in the original container/box
labeled by the pharmacist or prescriber.

3) An adult must bring the medication to school.

4) No student is allowed to have medications in their classrooms.
All medications are kept in a locked cabinet in the nurse’s office.
This is for the safety of all of our students.

5) Due to the ages of our students, we do not allow Self Carry/Self
Administration of any medication in school.

6) If your student is seeing their pediatrician during this summer,
please take this form to the visit and have it completed.

Thank you so much for helping me with this!


